
School is the beginning of the journey that will only bless you with good things in life. 
With this belief, we aimed to create a cheerful and welcoming atmosphere foe Nursery and 
Montessori 1 children as they began their school journey after the vacation.

To uplift out young learners and make their return to school a joyous and memorable 
experience, the KG 2 and Montessori 3 students of the kindergarten section organized a 
special welcome event for the tiny tots.

They welcomed the younger ones with lively dances, joyful expressions, and cheerful 
music. They then guided the children to their classrooms with care, where special seating 
arrangements had been made for them.

The event began with an opening ceremony, where the little ones were warmly greeted 
by their teachers and the older students, who presented them with beautiful book marker.

The new admission parents witnessed the programme with keen interest in their child’s 
education and a proactive approach to build a strong partnership with the school.

Junior wing center head Mrs. Poornima Ramesh welcomed everyone to the new 
academic year, followed by an address from Principal Mrs. Geetha Dixit.

“Small steps towards big dreams start today”








